Foded 2| 2| Jert
fer
TOWN OF VERNON

Hockanum River Linear Park Committee
c/o Parks & Recreation Dept.

120 South Street

Vernon, CT 06066

To: Karen Daigle, Town Clerk
From: Ann Letendre, Acting Chairman

Re: Cancellation Notice, HRLP Committee Meeting, 3-25-2022

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the Hockanum River Linear Park

Committee meeting, scheduled for Friday March 25, 2022 at 9:30 am, is canceled
due to lack of quorum.

Thank you.
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